


Please Bring Your Sick Cards To The Next Meeting To Show Farshid 
That You Have Filled Them Out

This is mandatory! See the June minutes for details

Ed Rock from Sand Rock Pool Plastering was our speaker at the last meeting and did a terrific job. He printed up some 
material about plaster stains, causes and remedies. If anyone is interested in getting a copy, call me and I’ll send one to 
you.

On page 5 of this month’s IPSSAN there is a nice article with pictures about the work we did with the Calabasas chapter 
at the John R. Wooden High School in April. It’s titled, “IPSSA San Fernando Valley Metro and Calabasas chapters 
help ‘Save the Farm’.” Nancy Sweeney from Revitalize Reseda sends her thanks to all the chapter members and chapter 
supporters who participated in this event. She also writes; “The John R. Wooden High School and the community of 
Reseda REALLY appreciate your outstanding efforts in rehabilitating the farm.”

Don’t forget to bring in your filled-out sick route cards for Farshid to inspect at the next meeting on August 4th.

Drive safely and I’ll see you at the meeting,

Dave



6-2-09
Meeting called to order 7:34 PM at the Canoga Park Bowl. 

BOARD MEMBERS: COMMITTEE MEMBERS:
Dave Lopez, President Farshid Enteghami, Sick Route
Ray Leduc, Vice President Mike Sidoti, Sick Route Inspector
Bill Jackson, Secretary Alfredo Hernandez, Attendance & Membership
Mike Sidoti, Treasurer Jeff Steinbach, Social Activities
None Absent Saul Krochmal, Sergeant at Arms

None Absent

SPONSORS PRESENT: Bob Ellis, Environmental Solar; Art Grimmitt, Pentair; Todd, SCP, SPPI; Russell Burke, Hayward.
Sponsors give short talk.

GUESTS: Kevin Witt, Blake Sales; Bill Pink, Creative Ways. Bill Pink of Creative Ways shows us his magnetic signs. Kevin Witt 
shows The Pool Cleaner.

SPEAKER
	  Ed Rock of San Rock Pool Plastering discusses pool plaster stains and their causes. 
CHAPTER BUSINESS AND REPORTS:
Dave Lopez, President: New Business: (1) By the Standing Rules you must bring your “Sick Cards” for Farshid to see. 
August is now the extended deadline. Farshid must see them or you will be fined. (2) I have added a link to the Consumer Product 
Safety Commission to our web site, this will be helpful in interpreting the Virginia Grahame Baker Act. Old Business: (1) The Picnic 
on Sep. 20 at Shadow Ranch Park from 11 to 3 pm. This year we will hire El Tapitaio Restaurant to provide the food @ $7.00 per 
head, 50 person minimum, which the Chapter will cover. This will work out cheaper with much less work. We will supply drinks and 
everyone attending will bring a side dish. There will be games also. (2) We extended an invitation to the Calabasas Chapter to join us at 
the picnic and they accepted.  (3) The Board has decided that in order to help with attendance we will give 2 sick points for each 
meeting attended. Those who attend all of the 8 mandatory meetings will be given an extra 10 points, for a total of 26 points for 
the year. Further those who have perfect attendance will be given a prize (To be determined.)

Ray Leduc, Vice President: None. 
Mike Sidoti, Treasurer: Reads report, attached.
JEFF STEINBACH, Social Activities: The fishing trip will be July 27 at Port Hueneme, is sold out, but I need checks from a 
few of you.  Also the address for the pier for fishing is wrong. Please see the web site, sfvmetro.com, for the correct one. Picnic 
is Sep. 20
BILL JACKSON, Secretary: Minutes accepted as printed in the newsletter.
SAUL KROCHMAL, Sgt. At Arms: None.
ALFREDO Hernandez, Attendance: Farshid is out. Please continue doing his pools until you hear from him. A 
prospective new member needs to be voted in. He introduces Scott Lodgett. The Board has already interviewed him 
and found him worthy of acceptance as a member. He has all the required licenses and tests. The Membership asks him 
a few questions and he is led out of the room by Saul Krochmal. Scott is voted in by a show of hands.
FARSHID ENTEGHAMI, Sick Pool Chairman: Thank you for covering my pools. Bring in your “sick cards” for me to see 
by the August meeting or you will be fined.

ADJOURN at 9:14 PM. 
Bill Jackson, Secretary

Florencio Guevara won the Chapter Check but was absent so next month the check will be $300.
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